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Dear Friends, 

 

This Sunday we'll share Communion at both the 9:15 and 11am gatherings. As usual coffee, 

tea, cake and biscuits will be served between and after the gatherings and if you’re at the 

11am you have the added bonus of being able to come earlier and grab a coffee (and piece of cake) 

in hand before the worship starts!  

 

Come along to a Life Group, as we explore the Prayer Course from 24/7 Prayer 

together over the next few weeks! Everyone is welcome and there’s no need to have been a 

member before. Feel free to join any of the groups below or move to another if your availability has 

changed: 

Tuesday 26th April 

19:30: Online Life Group,  JOIN HERE Meeting ID: 849 6179 3192 Passcode: 416811 

Wednesday 27th April 

10:30: Onsite Life Group at All Saints' 

19:30: Onsite Life Group at All Saints’ 

19:45: Online Life Group,  JOIN HERE Meeting ID: 843 5239 1092 Passcode: 141156 

Thursday  28th April 

10:30: Onsite Life Group at All Saints’ 

 

If you haven’t put the 21st May from 9am onwards in your diary please do. There are various 

social and ‘helpful’ (gardening and fixing) activities happening that day, including an early 

afternoon BBQ. Do join for as long as you are able! 

 

I’ve been reliably informed that people from Ukraine have been arriving in the the 

Borough and are starting to settle in the community. Please pray for those who are 

currently trying to set up a charity to support their connections with each other and people in the 

area. I’ve mentioned that we’d love to facilitate in that, so please let me know if you’re willing and 

able to help out in any way. Do check out https://www.oxford.anglican.org/make-a-difference-in-

ukraine.php to either offer accommodation or find out other ways you can support those from 

Ukraine and keep praying for all those affected and helping. 

 

Please note that the Church Electoral Roll is being revised and the revision will close on 

Friday 29th April! To vote in the APCM gathering you’ll need to be on the roll by 

then!  The names of those on the Electoral Roll have been displayed in the entrance hall of the 

church building. Forms are available there, or please or go 

https://d.docs.live.net/b55f32418ecc00b4/Church/Communications%20Team/www.allsaintschurchdedworth.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84961793192?pwd=c3pDVWlRTFRZVEVaVHMyWUtJWnd3dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84352391092?pwd=RmRxZkEzMk5HNUNJS0VPVWFmVzRtZz09
https://www.oxford.anglican.org/make-a-difference-in-ukraine.php
https://www.oxford.anglican.org/make-a-difference-in-ukraine.php
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to: https://cloud.allsaintschurchdedworth.com/index.php/s/azYbZmjBmqPHFJM. Any forms to Trevor 

or Sue Morgan please. 

Don’t forget come and celebrate all the Lord has been doing in the life of the Church: 

Sunday 15th May from 9:15am. We’ll be gathering to worship, give thanks and celebrate 

God’s provision and vision (through the Annual Parochial Church Gathering) as we make Jesus 

known in Dedworth. Please pray for those involved in the preparations and for all standing for 

(re)election. 

 

With love and every blessing, 

Paul 

 

https://cloud.allsaintschurchdedworth.com/index.php/s/azYbZmjBmqPHFJM

